
LVW/jr 

27 May 2021 
 
 

Dear Parent /Guardian 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we will be introducing a new PE kit in response to parent 
feedback. This brand new kit is made from a different material and should not discolour in the 
wash.  This can be purchased through Skoolkit and will consist of the following: 
 

● Wildern Green polo shirt with red stripe 
● Wildern Green shorts with red stripe 
● Optional Green long sleeve jersey with red stripe 
● Red football socks 

 
In colder months we will also allow: 
 

● Plain, unbranded, black sports leggings only 
● Plain, unbranded, black tracksuit bottoms only 
● Plain, unbranded, black sports base layer to be worn underneath polo shirt 

 
We do not expect all students to be wearing the new kit in September. However, Skoolkit will not 
be producing any more of the old style PE kit and therefore will only be available whilst stocks 
last. The new kit is currently available to purchase and can be worn from now. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Miss L Wells 
Senior Leader of Learning - PE 
 
 


